
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents         8th February 2019 
 
 
The Rock UK residential is fast-approaching and we are busy preparing for the exciting week 
ahead.  
 
The following adults will be accompanying your child on their residential.  
  
 
Year 4 Residential 
Monday 1st April – Wednesday 3rd April 

 
 
Mrs Sturgess (Year 4 Class Teacher) 
Mrs Kidder (Year 4 Teaching Assistant) 
Mr Smith (Year R TA) 
 

We know that your child is familiar with the adults accompanying them on their trip. 
  
If you would like to find out more about the Rock UK site, we would recommend viewing their 
website with your child to help them become familiar with the location and possible activities they 
may take part in. https://rockuk.org/centres/frontier-centre/. We have also done this together in 
class.  
 
The website gives lots of detail about the various activities of which we will do many, but our exact 
schedule of activities will not be finalised until we are on site. 
 
We appreciate that you and your child may be keen to know who they will be sharing a bedroom 
with. Your child has listed three children who they would like to share a room with and we will 
ensure that your child is with at least one child they have selected as a preferred partner. We will 
be able to finalise the children’s rooms once we are on site. We will ensure that your child is happy 
and safe for the duration of their stay. 
 
Please do pay close attention to the kit list provided – we anticipate their clothes getting dirty so 
send plenty of old clothes and a bin liner to put them in.   
 
If your child has any concerns or worries that they have not shared in school, please do talk those 
through with him/her. If appropriate, please make Mrs Sturgess aware of any outstanding 
concerns. 
 
All payments should be fully complete by 8th March. 
 
Finally, whilst we are away, please ensure you check the school’s website for the latest breaking 
news!  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs P Sturgess 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://rockuk.org/centres/frontier-centre/


 
 
 
 
 

KIT LIST 

  
 

No bedding is required – all provided at the centre. 
 
 
 
Clothing 
 
We suggest children take plenty of clothing in case of wet and cold weather.  Clothing 
should be old and labelled.  Please ensure it is all within one large holdall / medium 
suitcase and that your child can move/carry this on their own.  
 

No Mobile Phones / Electronic Games etc 
 

Clothing Essentials: Other Essentials: 

Nightwear and slippers Wash bag (soap, with toiletries, toothbrush, 
toothpaste, hairbrush, etc) 

Socks and underwear (with spare pairs) 1 towel 

3 pairs long socks  Torch 

1 or 2 old sweatshirts for outside use Small day bag/rucksack 

1 or 2 sweatshirts / fleeces / warm jumpers Pen & paper 

3 t-shirts/ tops Labelled large plastic bag or bin liner for 
dirty clothing 

2-3 long sleeved T-shirts Drinks bottle (named) 

2 pairs of old trousers for outdoor activities Teddy 

Sturdy footwear or wellingtons (for outdoor 
activities) 

 

2 pairs of trainers (one old pair that can get 
wet/dirty & one for indoors) 

 

Waterproof coat (essential) and trousers (if 
available) 

 

Warm hat, gloves and scarf  

Comfortable clothes for the evenings  
 
 
 
   


